
 

           

 
 

 

 Congrats to Boys & Girls Cross Country on a great performance at the Babylon Bowl led by Noah N. 

who ran an 18:16 5K and Kayla H. who ran an 18:55 5K! 

 
 Congratulations to the Girls Varsity Gymnastics Team on their 4th win in a row on Wednesday against 

Hauppauge! The final score was 150-141. Makayla T. placed 1st All-Around. Katerina S. placed 2nd on 

Vault and Bars and 3rd on Beam and Floor. Come out and show your support for seniors Megan K. and 

Kyra S. when they compete against Walt Whitman in their last meet of the season today! Meet starts 

at 4:30.  

 
 The Yearbook Club is selling magnets to help offset the price of this year’s yearbook. The cost is $5 

each. Please see a yearbook committee member, Mrs. Stork or Mrs. Schweider to purchase your 

magnet. Supplies are limited – so purchase one (or more) today! 

 
 There will be a Junior High Volleyball meeting on Monday 10/24 right after school in the East Gym 

with Mrs. Mayo for all girls interested in playing junior high volleyball. 

 
 The National English Honor Society will meet Tuesday, October 25th at 7:10 AM in Rowe Hall. We will 

be reviewing plans for Safe Halloween and voting for club treasurer. All members are expected to 

attend. If you have any questions, please see either Mrs. Johanson or Mrs. Small.  

 

 Yesterday’s Library Book Bash was a great success! We had thirty-six students celebrate their 

independent reading accomplishments! Congratulations to Thomas M. for winning the grand prize of 

lunch for two at Glen’s Dinette and Kelsea O. for winning the Kilwin’s gift card! Big thanks to Mrs. Dee 

for donating nine McDonald’s gift cards! We’re already looking forward to next year’s celebration! 

 
 

 
 


